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January 12, 2021

Welcome: Brandi  (there were 6 in attendance)

Financial Report: Re-Va, motion to approve by Megan Redshaw 2nd by Mr. Soles


· We started off the meeting with discussion about Pasta and Jazz. Mr. Duffield said we are good to go from the school perspective, concerns were raised about what the Health Dept would say about this fundraiser. Brandi is going to follow up with them and get their insight for this event. We did discuss some options to Pasta and Jazz, such as a virtual event with a Go Fund Me type way to gain money for the 3 scholarships given each year. 
· We did go ahead and decide to limit the amount of people to attend Pasta and Jazz to 200, from the normal 300 that we usually have in attendance.
· Speaking of Year Books, we are still in need of volunteers to help with the pages and organization. Brandi would like to have the biggest chunk of the yearbook completed by the end of March. You can email any photos to neoshowildcatband@gmail.com
· The Band will be starting Pepcats on January 25th. Additional dates are January 29th, February 2, February 18, and February 23rd.
· We did discuss awards from last year that have not arrived yet. Mr. Duffield said everything is in the works. 
· There will be nominations for Booster Officers 2021-2022 school year at the March 2021 Booster meeting. Elections will be held at the April 2021 meeting.
· Looking ahead, Mr. Duffield said there still might be a possibility of a Spring trip for the Band. No details yet.
· Last on the agenda, we did talk about next Marching season (Fall 2021). Planning on going to Grand Nationals plus the BOA in St. Louis.

Meeting was closed by Brandi. 


Next meeting will be Tuesday, February 9th at 6:00 p.m. in the High School Band Room.
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